
If you need to speak to Mrs Frost please see her on the playground in a morning or nip in to make an 

appointment. 

 

  Reminders 
Swimming will start again on 5/1/15 please 
ensure your child has the correct kit and coat. 
                 No coat = No swim 
This is due to the unreliable English weather. 
This rule applies for every  term. Your child is 
aware of this and agrees it is a sensible 
precaution. 
 

Loom bands/Football cards and stickers 
 

This has been decided that children are only 
allowed to bring these in on a Friday for 
golden time. This is due to continuous 
arguments about whose card belongs to 
whom. If this happens on Fridays then the 
decision will be made to ban these items from 
school. 
Your child is aware of this rule and the 
consequences if it isn’t followed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Homework 
 
Please ask your child what homework they 
have been given and when it is expected to be 
given in. 
Homework usually consists of one maths sheet 
and one spelling sheet per week. 
This is usually given out on a Monday 
Spelling tests usually occur on a Friday. 
If your child is struggling with this please get 
them to do as much as they can and then bring 
it in for some assistance with it. 

 
Dates for Diary 

 
19/3/15 trip to urban studies centre (details to 
follow) 
 
 
 
 

This term in our literacy lessons we are going to be looking legends and journalistic writing. We will 

also be looking at poetic power of imagery and the arguments for and against this. 

In science we will be looking at the properties and changes in materials this will tie in with our trip to 

the urban studies trip. 

Our art and history topics are intertwined this term as we are studying Vikings and their ancestry. This 

covers Viking art – Runes, patterns and designs. 

Your child has come home with a log in card for Active learning (maths). Please encourage your child 
to log on to this program. All children have been been allocated maths games in line with the maths 
they are doing in class. This will help embed their learning and assist them in their progress. 

 

After School Clubs 

Monday- Recorder Club 
Thursdays – Street Dance 

 

 

Everyone has been provided with a planner/diary for the academic year. We have entered w/c dates 

as part of our numeracy lessons learning about the calendar and have already filled in some future 


